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LOCAL PRIORITY 

Every three months, we listen to your concerns and 

look at recent crime statistics to shape the things we 

will concentrate on for the next three months. 

Our priority(s) for the next quarter is: 

Anti-social Behaviour 

Jubilee Drive, Market Deeping 

 

The next quarter’s focus will be decided at the 

beginning of December so if you have any issues and 

feel they should be considered, please get in touch, 

and give us some brief details. 

FORTHCOMING ENGAGEMENTS 

PCSO Rogers will be having a short break from duty to 
become a mum so the remaining two PCSOs from 

Bourne & Market Deeping will be covering the 
Stamford area until our new officers start. They will be 
supported as always by PC Wilson, Sgt Crisp and new 

Community Beat Manager PC Collinson. 

As the new school term has started, our PCSOs have 
been attending to conduct Mini Police talks. PCSO 

Possnett has also arranged extra talks on the subject 
of ASB at many other schools in the Bourne area. 

 

Do you have any engagements that you would like us 
to attend? Community engagements are a great part 
of all that we do, and we would love to attend where 

we can. 

If you have an event, you would like us to attend, then 
please contact us with details. 

YOUR LOCAL TEAM 
Bourne&Billingborough@lincs.pnn.police.uk 

 

                   PC Claire Wilson    PCSO Possnett 

WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING 

The new PCSOs have started their training and will 
be introduced into the community soon. 

Roads Policing 

After receiving reports of vehicles speeding in the 
area, PSCOs have been supporting the Roads 

Policing Unit by conducting speed checking on the 
A15 and will be continuing this and in other areas. 
If you have concerns regarding speeding in your 

area, then please contact us using the email above. 

ASB 

We have seen an increase of reports of persons 
involved in knock and run. With the help of CCTV, 
community discussion and school involvement, we 
have been successful in getting positive IDs of the 
offenders. Parent’s of the children are now aware 
of the issue. 

Your area | Police.uk (www.police.uk) 

https://www.police.uk/pu/your-area/

